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PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

The winter has affected our projects this year. We need the water, but it
wrecks havoc on our outdoor developments. The water tower at the Casa
Grande is on a wait and see list. Our Wednesday work group will have to be
patient until The Parks Department gives us the go ahead.

Meanwhile, there has been a change in the staff at the Casa Grande. Julie
Lee will be working as the temporary manager of the Parks Department’s
Volunteer Program, John Slenter retired and moved to Arizona¢ Bridget is
taking a 6 months Dr. scheduled rehab for an Illnessg Luke Bailey is
replacing Bridget, Rhonda is working hard on the Museum History and van
tours, the Interp Program Coordinator, Elizabeth, will fill in for Julie Lee§
and of course our terrific jack of all programs, Chris Carson Seals. Come
and meet everyone and enjoy all the good work at the Casa Grande.

The Museum Docents are doing a fine job keeping the visitors informed
about the History of New Almaden, +he Quicksilver County Park, and the
Casa Grande. I thought you might like to know the docents for the Museum
for 2017.

John Atwood,Doug Bergtholdt,Jim Beseau, Marylee Bioacchi,Mike and
Dorene Boulland, Jim Campbell, John Cihanski, John Drew, Marilyn
Erickson,Virginia Hammerness, Tobin Gilman, Sharon Kornhouse, Dennis
and Mary Moran, Joan Murphy, Mim Ostenso, Lois Robinson, Pete
Shyvers, Joe Strople, Shari Sullivan, and Kitty

Our Wednesday Project Crew:
Bruce Bartlett, Mike Boulland, Rich Robertson and help from Gary

Giampola, and Kitty

Living History Days at the Museum 11lam to 2pm : February 11, and

March 11.
Have a great 2017.

Kitty
408-268-6541



